
 
 
 

 

 

   

   

 

 

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December is a very special time at Stepper-ettes as we prepare for our holiday production.  

This year’s theme is “A Christmas Dream”.   
 

Shows are held at the Studio and will be on December 17, 18, and 19.  Two shows will be 

held each night.  This will allow for plenty of seating for friends and family.  Shows will be 

35 minutes long.   

Your assigned show time was sent home last week.  We will also post show assignments in 

the lobby and they are posted on the Stepper-ette website at www.stepperettestudios.com. 

Look on the “Events” page.   
 

On show nights, no regular classes will be held.  

Please note the special meeting and practice times.  Mark your calendar.  
 

If your student has a conflict on the night of their performance, call about a make-up night.  

We will plan our line-ups accordingly.  This is a fun experience and we don’t want anyone 

to miss out.  
 

Students should plan to wear holiday attire for their program.  I would like them to wear 

black stretch/nylon type pants and a red holiday top of their choice.  Hair and make-up 

should also be done neatly.   
 

*Pre-competition team, Competition Team and National Team, a special note about 

costuming for these performances will be sent home.   
 

MAKE-UP TIMES  

School holiday activities are important.  If a 

student will be missing a regular class, email 

us at stepperettes@hotmail.com about a 

make-up time.  
 

STEPPER-ETTE STORE  

The Stepper-ette Store has items available for 

Christmas!   
 

HOLIDAY BREAK  

The Studio will be closed Thursday, 

December 20 –Friday, January 4th.  Classes 

will resume on Monday, January 7th.   
 
 

Thanks and have a wonderful 

Holiday Season!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast with Santa and Holiday Craft Fair 

Saturday, December 15th 

8:30-11:30am 

 

Santa arrives at 9:00am! 

Tickets are $7.00 

Age 5 and under are free 

 

Welcome Santa performances will be given 

throughout the morning.  A schedule will be sent 

home.  Students who perform will receive one 

free breakfast ticket! 

http://www.stepperettestudios.com/
mailto:stepperettes@hotmail.com

